
From: Mary Martinez
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: WAYS/Hillview MS
Date: Tuesday, April 25, 2023 6:22:41 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Hello city of Whittier

Let me start by saying I appreciate the plans of improvement the City of Whittier and EWCSD do for residents.

As a resident of Whittier I register my kids for different activities from sports after school programs to summer
camps I am concerned with the plans for the fields at Hillview Middle School I also have two children attending the
school.  I have 4 children 3 play or have played with WAYS . With multiple children playing sports it would be very
difficult for me to be taking them to practice or games at different fields. WAYS is a great program with a sense of
community a lot of families grow up together . These sports activities are essential to our kids
Is it possible for the plans to be reconstructed so that WAYS isn’t losing fields or seasons? I’m sure with a little
collaboration those involved in designing and developing fields can come up with a better plan that serves both the
school and community
The main concern is the students/children and families right?

Thank you again
From a grateful resident of Whittier
Mary Alvarado

Sent from my iPhone
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